October 26, 2016
Shelter Box
% Mr. Pete Griffin

Dear Pete,

Thank you for bringing this worthy project to the attention of our
Solana Beach Eco Rotary Club members.

We are very pleased to be able to send the enclosed check for $1000.00
to support the delivery of one Shelter Box to a family in need in a
disaster.

We hope to raise enough funds to support Shelter Box again next year.

Very Truly Yours,

Ms. Lynn Stevens

Treasurer

Solana Beach Eco Rotary Club Foundation



